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Dear Sir/Madam,

After the July 1.983 pogrom in Sri Lanka, you are aware

that n number of Tamils arrived in Britain as Refugees

and are afraid to return home .

Recently the British Government has taken the view that

!"h<"> situation in Sri I.anka ha? returned to normal and

are refusing to accept their c Iain's as Refugees.

hany I in man Rights Organisations and Pressure Groups

alon^ with politicians are now fi.ght.ing against the

decision of the British Governrrent. Tamil Information

Centre is receiving large renuests by Human Rights Orga-

nisation, Media and Politicians for information and

comments on the present situation in Sri Lanka.

Last wr-ok the Eastern Eye of the LITT visited our Centre

and interviewed us on the situation in Sri Lanka.

This piece will be shown on Tuesday, the 7th of February,

->n Chnnnel A at 11.00 P.M.

As a subscriber we would like you to view this programme

and we v;'elcomo your comrrents.

TViankine you.
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